
LASD 2024 Summer SACC Program 

Dear Lewisburg Parents, 
Registration is now open for our Summer SACC 

Program. A $25.00 non-refundable fee will be required per family, due at 
registration. Weekly payment is due at the begining of each week, or the 
Friday prior. We also now offer an online payment option. As of right now, 
the program will begin on the first day of summer vacation and will end on 
August 9th. We are still in the process of planning activties and field trips, 
including trips to the pool. Field trips will take place pending locations being 
open to the public, and the number of child care groups allowed. As we 
continue to plan, we will do our best to assure students have a fun and safe 
summer. Any suggestions for field trips or activities are welcomed. We also 
welcome Pre-K students providing that the student is five by the first day of 
summer vacation and is registered to start Kindergarten in the fall. For any 
Family that may require financial assistance, please call ELRC at 1-888-440-
2247 for eligibility requirements. Please keep in mind that our program may 
not take place, pending a change in State or CDC guidlines/mandates. If you 
have any questions, please contact either myself or Nicole McCaffrey. Thank 
you, Leah Shaffer 

Weekly Pricing per student: 
Full Week: $200.00 
1-4 day(s): $50.00

Leah Shaffer  McCaffrey, Nicole 
shaffer_l@lasd.us mccaffrey_n@lasd.us 
570-522-3207 570-522-4144


